
October   17,2019  
 
 
 
Simpson   County   Board   of   Education  
430   South   College   Street  
Franklin,   KY   43134  
 
Simpson   County   Board   of   Education   Members:  
 
Franklin   Elementary   is   requesting   approval   to   apply   for   the   2020-2021   United   Way   Grant   to   fund  
a   portion   of   our   Kindergarten   Readiness   efforts.    This   grant   is   vital   for   Franklin   Elementary   to  
provide   pre-Kindergarten   information   to   parents.    Franklin   Elementary   has   been   awarded   the  
grant   for   the   past   four   year   in   the   amount   of   $7500.    FES   is   requesting   the    grant   amount   in   the  
same   amount   this   year.   
 
Regards,  
 
Rachel   Wright  
Principal,   Franklin   Elementary   School  


